
 
 Dear Parents                  Week 10 Term 3                                                24 September 2019 
 
Applications are open for enrolment of preschool children in Djanenjam Preschool for 2020. Please ensure applications are 
handed in to the CPS front office. The first round of placement offers will be made on October 24.  
 

Our Kindergarten teachers for 2020; Sharon Wood, Katie Collison, Terry Cameron and Kate Armfield will continue visiting 
children in their preschool settings this week. We very much value the opportunity to see the children in their Preschool learning 
environment so that we can be ready for them to commence Kinder next year. Thank you to all the Preschools for allowing this 
to happen. Kindergarten 2020 orientation days will be held on Mondays, October 21 & 28 and November 4 & 11 from 9.30am 
to 1.00pm. Only children who have an application for enrolment submitted are invited to the orientation days. If you haven’t 
already done so please make sure your application to enrol your child is in before Friday when the school holidays commence.  
 

The Kindergarten and Year 2 Oral Health Assessment Program children will be conducted in Week 2 Term 4 October 22 and 
23. Oral Health staff will also provide an oral health lesson with each Kindergarten and Year 2 class. This service is provided by 
the Northern NSW Local Health District staff. Parents have been provided with a consent form (sent home today with the 
newsletter) to complete and return to school this week.  

 

 

TELL THEM FROM ME SURVEY      98% of the Year 4 to 6 students have now completed the survey, that’s 
all the students who had consent to complete the survey. So far 3% of parents, 15 out of a possible 500 
families have done the survey. We would really like to hear parents’ views.  
Your participation in the survey is anonymous and confidential. When you submit your survey, the 
responses are recorded on a secure site without personal identifying information. Your answers will be 

mixed with those of other parents and caregivers from the school.  It will only take a few minutes and we would like to thank 
you for your input in advance, as this shapes our whole school decision making for 2020. Please 
access the link below to complete the survey.            http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/8fh6q   
 

Congratulations to Casino Public School on winning the Casino Beef Week Street Parade - Best 
Float this year. A perpetual trophy and prize money was presented to the school and gleefully 
accepted by the children and staff. CPS is committed to supporting community functions and 
events. We have been participants in every Beef Week parade and definitely plan on being there 
for the 2020 parade.  
 

We wish everyone a safe and restful school vacation. Students and teachers return to school on 
Monday, October 14 to commence Term 4.  
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AWARDS 

 CLASS  AWARD STRONGER 

SMARTER 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL AFFIRMATION 

KB Zaedah & Lexi Almerii-Lou & Allayah Armani  Jaxon & Liam 

KC Shaelynn & Indie Skylah & Kye Kalista & Jayden Skylah, Archie, Braelin & Rosalie 

KG Chace & Oscar Shaun & Tyrone Lillyana & Skye Ivy, Natalie & Chloe 

KS  Hayden & Hunter Jaxon & Ayla Ruby & Mackenzee Axel, Georgia & Makyala 

1C Isla Blake Bonnie Sophia & Penny 

1G Connor & Jessel Jack & Mia Saxon & Cooper Ella, Ruby, Claire & Erica 

1M Beiley & Lucas Elliott & Jahkovi Skyelah Kaity, Lucas, Aiden & Talisha 

1P Precious & Ashley Lilly & Charlie Jordah & Carter Temperance, Lochlan, Nash & Addison 

1/2W Harpar & Ada Axel & Darren Sophia & Hope Georgia, Tayla, Axel & Sophie 

2B Isabell & Jaxon Raine & Cara Sierra & Jayden Indiya-Faith & Lachlan 

2F Georgia & Scarlett Paiten & Jai Lucas & Rory Eli 

2G Sienna & Oliver Cooper & Michael Katie & Chris  

2H Grace & Laquiesha Jasmine & Payten Shelby & Logan Jax & Logan 

3A Daniel Alexis Tamika  

3C Kophie & Matilda Alyse & Elijah Gemma & Talia Logan l& Ruby 

3H Bronx, Jyerel & Jack Leah & Tyson Pypia & Chad  

4C Keagan & Ashton Trevor & Abbie Tiffany & Riley Jayda, Abbie, Keagan & Savannah 

4KT Ainsley & Dominic Sophie Arlee  

5CG Chris, Krystal & Lachlan Nash & Braydan   

5F Charlie & Lucy Tatiana & Savannah  Noah, Amelia, Danni & Hailey 

5S Tye Shae  Callum & Jack 

 
CONCERT  PHOTOS 
The photos from the concert will be on display in the office area until the end of this week.  If 

you would like to purchase one/some, please come in and place your order.  The photos are $2.50 

each (cash only please). 
 
 

 
 

  

Tuesday 24 September Stage 2 Assembly – 2.10pm 

 Stage 2 & 3 Social 

Wednesday 25 September Stage 3 Assembly – 2.10pm 

Friday 27 September Last day of Term 3 

Monday 14 October First day of Term 4 

CANTEEN  

Wed 25 Sept: J Lindsay, T Coughran    Mon 16 Sept: L Davis, N Tapper  

Thur 26 Sept: M Jordan     Tues 3 Sept: J Lindsay 

Fri 27 Sept: J Lawlor, J Popp    Wed 4 Sept: K Beek, A Welch, K Thompson 

 

The canteen does not take calls from parents to order school lunches.  Students must order their lunch before 

9.05am each morning. 

The canteen does not book up children’s lunch orders. 

; If there are any changes to your child’s routine in the afternoon ie: catching different bus/not 

catching bus etc, PLEASE SEND A NOTE IN THE MORNING to your child’s teacher telling them of the change. Please 

do not phone the office with afternoon changes (except in an emergency situation) as this is a large school, with a busy 

office. It is not always possible for messages to be delivered to students on time. 

If you will be picking your child up early for an appointment etc., please send a note in to your child’s 

teacher letting them know, so your child can be at the office ready for you to pick up. 



CPS  FARMERS  FOOD  DRIVE 
A big THANK YOU to our school families for all of your donations of food and drinks to our 

farmesr.  Over 30 boxes were collected last week and taken to Lismore Showground for 

packing.  Anne Thompson was overwhelmed by the generosity of our school community and 

expressed her thoughts during an interview on Prime 7, Central Coast news.  This news  clip 

even showed our amazing cards being packed with food boxes that students made with Ms 

Shipard in Art lessons.  This aired on September 18th and can easily be found at 

www.prime7.com.au.  Great work CPS. 
Mrs Greentree & the SRC 

 
 
STAGE 3  –  MUSICAL  INSTRUMENTS 
Stage 3 have made some amazing musical instruments in class during our “Forces” unit.  

We would love for parents to come and have a look.  They will be on display in the hall for parents to view on 

Wednesday before our Assembly.  
 
 
COMMUNITY  NEWS 
 

 
 
CASINO  SPORTS  STADIUM 

Finished with winter sports this year? Come and try Basketball Wednesday and Friday from 4.30pm and get a FREE 

basketball and singlet when you sign up to Aussie Hoops.  There is also Futsal on Monday from 4pm. 

Ben West - Sports Stadium Manager 

 
MULTI SPORTS SCHOOL HOLIDAY CLINIC 

Where:  Casino Town Tennis Club. When: 30 September to 4 October Time:  9am to 3pm daily 

Ages:  4 to 15    Cost:  $30 

per day or $130 for 5 days.  

Chocolates, Lollies and Prizes competition and 

Game Play Indoor Activities, Arts and Crafts, 

Water Fight and Table Tennis.  Free BBQ lunch on 

Friday.   

Bookings Essential!!!  Contact Jake – 

odysseytennis@gmail.com or 0435 299 198 

 
KIDS HOLIDAY FUN 
September 30 to October 11.  Gymnastics, 

trampolines, games, dress-up days, treasure hunt, 

ninja course, craft. 

Half Day-$30 up to 5 hours. Full Day-$45 up to  

9 hours  -  8am to 5pm. Call for more info: 6622 

3100 or visit www.northcoastgym.com.au. 
 
 
 

CASINO  PUBLIC  SCHOOL  -  ADVICE OF ABSENCE 

 

http://www.prime7.com.au/
mailto:odysseytennis@gmail.com


 
 
 


